
 

 

 

November 13 6:00 pm 
First Baptist Church 
West  How Quilts are 
judged by our  Quilt 
Show Judge,  Sherrie 
Massey.” 

November 13 10 am - 
2pm pm First Baptist 
Church West Community 
Sew 

December 11 6:30 pm 
First Baptist Church 
West  Christmas Party” 

Officers 
 

President:  Peggy Coe  

V. President: Barbara 
Johnston 

Secretary:  LaDonna My-
ers 

Treasurer:   Marilyn Sikes 

Programs:  Diane Davis     

Hospitality: Janet Light   

Community Sew:  Rene  
Palaniuk  

TLC: Plezie Johnson         

Ways & Means:  ????????? 

Membership: Nancy Wick-
er 

Publicity:  Kathy Hepner 

Newsletter:  Vicki Night-
ingale       

Facebook  & Webpage: 
Rene Palaniuk & Vicki 
Nightingale 

Quilt Show Chairman : 
Vicki  Nightingale     

Hello Guild Members, 

  

I am excited for our November meeting. 

We have as our guest speaker, Sherry Mas-

sey, Oklahoma's first NACQJ certified 

judge. She will be speaking on what show 

judges look for in our quilts during judg-

ing. Remember our meeting time has 

changed to 6pm. Sherry has asked that 

she speak before our business meeting as 

she has to travel back to Edmond after-

wards. Don't come at our old time or you 

will miss a good part of her program.  

  

I also want to thank Barbara Johnston 

for standing in for me these last 2 

months. I promise I will be at all of the 

following meetings. I here there was some 

very good food at the Quilt Airing. I took 

a Thread Painting class at Quilt'n 

Bee  this past Saturday. I tried practicing 

a little at home, horrible experience dur-

ing practice. So I was not very positive for 

my abilities at the start of class. Our own 

Rene taught this class of 7. Had a very en-

joyable time and I have a finished buffa-

lo which will come to meeting for Drag 

and Brag.  

  

See you all at Guild! 

  

Peggy 
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Guild Meeting Minutes 

WICHITA MOUNTAIN QUILT GUILD 

October 9, 2023 

 

 The meeting was called to order by vice-president Barbara Johnston at 6:35pm.  Barbara 
welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

 Barbara asked for a motion to approve September minutes.  Kathy Burnett made a correc-
tion to the September minutes --- The champagne and pearl quilt was made by Cathy McDanel, 
not Kathy Burnett.  A motion was made by Anke to approved the September minutes, as written in 
the September newsletter, with the correction.  Kasey Johns seconded the motion.  The motion 
passed. 

 Barbara shared that the treasurer’s report was posted in the newsletter.  Janet Light made 
a motion to approve the treasurer’s report.  Teresa Crabtree seconded the motion and the motion 
passed. 

 Barbara announced that Teresa Crabtree will take over the Ways N Means committee in 
January 2024. 

 There are nineteen members present tonight with five guests. 

 Pam Wisner encouraged the visitors to sign up as volunteers to help with the quilt show, in 
February.  She also shared with the guild that there will be a Thread Painting class at Quilt N Bee 
on November 1, 10am – 1pm.  The class is $25 and the thread painting kit is $25. 

 On Saturday, January 27, the guild will be at the Farmer’s Market from 9am – 12pm.  Mem-
bers will give demonstrations every 30 minutes in the classroom.   The Raffle Quilt and the Ameri-
can Girl Doll will be on display and raffle tickets will be sold. 

 LaDonna Meyer shared with the guild the Largest Barn Quilt in Oklahoma Project going on 
in Frederick, Oklahoma.  They are looking for more 2ft x 2ft barn quilts to display on the side of a 
local building, in Frederick. 

Diana Davis reviewed programs for the upcoming months: 

November – What to Look For & How to Prepare a Quilt for the Quilt Show 

December – Bring Your Decorated Chinese Take Out Box with a gift of no more than 
$20 for the gift exchange. 

 Tonight’s program is our Steampunk Quilt Airing.  Dianna shared the story of the Steam-
punk futuristic Victorian world.  Five people participated in the steampunk hat contest with Cris 
Ross winning.  Cris won a steampunk panel and a gift certificate from Beth’s Quilting Quarters.  
The quilt airing winner is Kasey Johns.  She won a steampunk panel and a gift certificate from 
Quilt’s By Gail. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:51pm, by our vice-president. 

LaDonna Meyer 

Guild Secretary 
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Wichita Mountains Quilt Guild      Treasurer's Report 2-31 October 2023 

       

Opening Balanace  $7,997.93    

       

Income:       

       

       

Total   $0.00    

       

       

Expenses      

       

Post Office Box  $176.00    

Storage   $69.00    

       

Total   $245.00    

       

       

Ending Balance:  $7,752.93    

       

       

       

       

Submitted by Marilyn Sikes, Treasurer, 31 October 2023   

       

       

Customer Appreciation Night-  
November 10th 6-8pm- Sample Sale, Demos, Fancy drinks and food.  
Sew Social- November 12th $5.00 to register come sit sew and sewcialize from 2pm-6pm 
at Quilt N Bee  
Pink Friday Sale- November 17th- buy 1 get one 70% off on all items except Sewing Ma-

chines  
Holiday Preview Sale- Whole store is 20% off from November 6th-13th  
 
Quilt N Bee Staff 
www.quiltnbee.biz 

http://www.quiltnbee.biz/


November Hostesses 

Jean Peterson, Tamra Phelan, Barbara Johnson 

 PROGRAMS 

 November How Quilts are judged by our Quilt Show Judge,  Sherrie Massey.” Her 

program starts at 6:00 so don’t be late.  

 December is the Christmas Party – decorate Chinese take-out box.  Fill it with $20 
limit for Dirty Santa.   

 Hope everyone is planning a fun and festive holiday season. Let start it off with a cre-
ative dirty Santa game for our meeting in December. You should have picked up a Chinese 
take out box at one of our meetings. If not see me this next meeting. What I would like for 
you to do is decorate your box in any method you like. Next, place your dirty Santa gift in-
side the box, lid must close. Boxes will be judged for creativeness and then we will fight for 
our favorite during a dirty Santa game. Cost of gift is between 15 and 20 dollars. Have fun 
creating your gift box. Let's have fun this meeting and get into the holiday spirit. Wear a hol-
iday hat. Diana Davis 
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STEAMPUNK Decorations 



“The Wonderful World of Quilts” QUILT SHOW is set for February 16th 9-5 and Feb 

17th 9-3 at the  Great Plains Coliseum annex.   

Kathy Hepner has made arrangements  for us to use the classroom free of 

charge at the Farmers Market. This will be a great way to advertise not only our 

quilt show but advertise our guild. Raffle tickets for the quilt and doll can be sold. 

For using the classroom demonstrations will be performed. Cris Ross will 

demonstrate “hexies”, Vicki Nightingale sausage method of pillowcases,  and   

The Date is Saturday January 27th 9am-11am. Send ideas of plalces to adver-

tise to Kathy Hepner at  Kathy.hepner@icloud.com.  

The postcards advertising the show is being passed out to vendors, guilds, 

shops, etc. Pick up postcards to handout to friends, relatives, churches, and places you shop. Also 

be selling your raffle tickets. Emphasis to others that for a paid admission they have a chance to win 

a sewing machine.  

The quilt show shirts that has been ordered will be available for pick up at the November meeting. I 

will have order forms for those who want to order one. The shirts are part of our advertising the 

show. Wear it to places to advertise and of course at the  show.  The cost of 

the shirt is $15.  

Arrow Sign Company has emailed me several signs designs. The cost will be 

about $150.   

Please sign up to work at the Quilt Show. The Volunteer sign up sheets  are 

on the table at the back of the room . 

I am planning on having “Same but Different” display of the Blue Onion Quilt. 

Please get your ready for the quilt show. If you know of others who made one please ask them to 

enter theirs. The only cost is if you want it judged.    

 

Vicki Nightingale 
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Community Sew 
 
We have a community sew/ sew social scheduled for the 4th Monday of every month from 10am-
2pm at First Baptist West.  
This month, we donated 18 pillowcases to C.A.S.A of SWOK, thank you to all of those who donated 
your time and materials.  
We have a number of quilts to donate, our previous contact has fallen through. If someone has a 
local organization close to their heart that could use them, please let me know! 
 
I won't be at November's meeting, please reach out for donations and ideas! 
 
Rene 
 

mailto:Kathy.hepner@icloud.com
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QUILT AIRING 


